
Hi everyone! Hope you’re all okay! Just a quick message to 
say hello and hope you’re doing okay with lockdown. Hope 
you’re staying safe and I miss all of you so much! I can’t 
wait until we see each other again at some point. 

I hope home learning is going okay; thank you so much to 
those people that have sent messages, photos and pictures. 
Well done to your parents; some of them have come up with 
really creative ways of learning at home which I’ve really 
enjoyed seeing so keep that up! 

Don’t worry if you’ve found any of the work tricky. At the 
moment, that’s not the most important thing. The most 
important thing is keeping your brain healthy, keeping your 
mental health nice and strong. Make sure you talk to people, 
do something that you love, something that makes you feel 
cheerful and just perks you up! For me at the moment, 
that’s working my way slowly through the Harry Potter 
books! I’m on The Order of the Phoenix at the moment so 
that’s going well! 

Please, please get in touch on dojo if you need anything or 
of you just want to say hello because I love hearing from 
you. I’m always here – just get in touch. Stay safe everyone! 
Bye! 


